
Memorandum 
November 8, 2017
TO: Town Council 

Julie Couch, Town Manager 

FROM: Israel Roberts, AICP 
Planning Manager 

SUBJECT: APPLE CROSSING ADDITION – FINAL PLAT 

BACKGROUND:  This is a request for approval of a Final Plat for the Apple Crossing Addition.  
The 38.5-acre site is located at the southeast corner of Highway 5 and Country Club Road and is 
zoned for the (CPDD) Commercial Planned Development District with the Urban Transition sub-
district. Applicant: Casey Ross, Kimley-Horn and Associates. 

STATUS OF ISSUE: The proposed final plat reflects the development of 182 single family lots 
(87 townhomes & 95 detached units), 20 common area lots and one (1) commercial lot.  As shown, 
the plat dedicates the necessary right-of-way for all internal streets in accordance with the design 
standards of the CPDD and easements to provide the necessary utility services for the 
development.   

In June 2017, upon recommendation form the Planning and Zoning Commission, the Town 
Council approved the regulating plan for this development.  The approval of the regulating plan, 
established the general layout of the subdivision and approved three (3) major warrants relating to 
site configuration and architecture standards.  

Staff is currently coordinating with the applicant to finalize the development plans.  Once the 
development plans are in conformance with the CPDD, the approved regulating plan and major 
warrants, Staff will approve those plans administratively.    

RECOMMENDATION: Staff recommends APPROVAL of the subject Final Plat as presented. 

P&Z ACTION:  At the October 19, 2017 meeting, the Planning and Zoning Commission 
recommended APPROVAL of the request as presented.  



ATTACHMENTS: 
 Locator Map
 Final Plat
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